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Williams Shaun


From: Williams Shaun

Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 7:25 AM

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: CFIT Medallion Star Program


Ms. Walker,

As part of the National Transportation Safety Board’s ongoing investigations into three separate aviation accidents here

in Alaska, all of which involved controlled flight into terrain (CFIT), our investigative team would like to learn more about

the Medallion Foundation’s accreditation criteria.

In the course of our investigations, and while reviewing documents pertaining to the Promech Air, Wings of Alaska, and

Wright Air Service accidents, it was discovered that all three companies had Medallion Stars for CFIT training.

In an effort to learn more about these programs and how they are incorporated into an Air Carrier’s operation, the NTSB

would like to review all certification, continued oversight and auditing documents for the above mentioned operators.

Furthermore, we would like to interview yourself, Jerry Rock, and anyone who conducted or reviewed the CFIT or risk

mitigation pre‐audits or audits for these companies.

We would like to propose February 4‐5, 2016 for documentation and manual review and February 8‐9 for conducting

the interviews. Would these dates work with your schedule?

Thank you,

Shaun Williams

Air Safety Investigator

National Transportation Safety Board

222 West 7th Ave. Room 216, Box 11

Anchorage, AK 99513


